
Crime Alert 
 

January 8, 2018 
 

The Southwestern College Police Department is investigating a series of burglary, theft, and vandalism 
crimes committed by three young male white or Hispanic subjects wearing hoodie type jackets that 
occurred between 3:42am and 4:52am on Sunday morning, January 7, 2018. Security cameras were able 
to capture the movement of the subjects as they proceeded through the campus: 
 
They entered Devore stadium at 3:42am and were able to start the Club Car golf cart on the field. The 
cart was driven along the sidewalk area in front of the home side stands where it was collided into 
handrails causing serious damage to the cart. 
 
The subjects were next seen entering the Field House at 4:16am and subsequently the home side Ticket 
booth at 4:19am where they attempted to break into the cash drawers. They were next seen near the 
6oo Building where they utilized a chair to smash open the glass of a vending machine. 
 
The below image of two of the subjects were captured when they were in the Ticket Booth.

 
 



The below image of the subjects were captured just before they entered the Field House. 

 
 



Information suggests the three subjects are familiar with the Southwestern College Field House and 
Ticket Booth. There was no forced entry into either building. 
 
Anyone with information that could assist in identifying or apprehending the subjects in this case are 
encouraged to call the Police Department at 619-216-6783. 
 
The Southwestern College Police recommends extra diligence be undertaken in securing valuables and 
other property during the late night and early morning hours, on Sundays, holidays, and other times 
when the college is closed. 
 
 
 
 


